Ofice of the Registear
VIDYAS&GAR UNIVERSITY
Midnapore - 721 102.
Dated : 04.10.2024

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified for general  information that on behalf of Vidyasa,gar

University, we express our best wishes to all stakeholders of Vidyasagar University on the eve
of working days before puja vacation for the ensuing Saradiya Festival of "Maa Durga" for the
year 2024. Stay safe & healthy everyone during puja vacation and enjoy the festival very well.
May the blessings of mother shower on everyone. We also express our sincere thanks to all
stakeholders of the University for all round help for successfully conducting the Common Entrance
Test (CET) - 2024 for admission into different postgraduate programmes of the University,
admission process and also starting the first semester classes far ahead than most of the Universities
of West Bengal.

This notification is issued with the approval of the competent authority.

sd/-
(Dr.J. K. Nandi)

Regiatrar.

Memo No.: VU/R/Noti./C0399/2024 dated 04.10.2024. .

Copy forwarded for in formation and necessary action to :

(1)
(2)
)

(4)

(3)
(6)

the Deans of the faculty concerned ;
the Heads qf all Academic and Administrative Departments/Centres including CDOE ;

the Senior Information Scientist - for uploading the notification on the University
website;

the Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor for kind information to the Hon'ble Vice-
Chancellor Sir ;

the Establishment Section ;
relevant file.
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